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lievea tliiit the river Ohio emptied, made him uu-
dertake this voyage, so as not to leave to another
the honor of fiuding the way to the Pacific, and
thereby to China," says the Abbe Gulinc^e. Ht
obtained letters patent from de Courcelles in 16G9,
luid set out with two Sulpitians, the Rev, Dollier
de Casson, priest, and de Galin^e, deacon. They
left Montreal in seven canoes, bearing 21 men,
July 6, 1669. They reached 8onu.,ntouau, a Seneca
town, but failed to obtain a guide to the Ohio.
The Jet-uit MiBsionary, Freraiu, had gone to Ouou-
<laga, and they had no one able to speak Seneca.
They were told, however, that to the Ohio was a
dintance of six days' march of uveke leagues a day,
wliile from Lake Erie they could veacli it iu tliree

<lays.

Failitjg to obtain a guide they left the Seneca
town, crossed the Niagara below the Falls, aud on
the 24th of Septeoiber, reached Tinuoutaoua, an
Iroquois lown on the northern shore of Lake On-
tario. Here they found Joliet cfomiug from Lake
Supeiioi-. He told them of the Pottawatamies at

Green Buy, aud their proximity t > the Mississippi.

Joliet gave them a written description of the route
from the Ottawas, and apparently of a shorter one,

whicli ail Iroqu "is had explained to him, and Gali-

n(5e embodied this information iu a map. Joliet

also told the Missionaries where he had left a

canoe od Lake Erie, With this important aid

from Joliet, Dollier de Caeson and liis party start-

ed for tlie West on the 30th, to take the rout« indi-
cated by that explorer ; La Salle, on the prete .t of

ill-health remained, showing an iucliuatitm to re-

turn til Montreal. ("Relatiou ilel' Abbe de la

GaUn^e." Margry 1, pp. 112 147.)

This gives an authtntic aud circnmstantial ac-


